
   

The Elmer E Vance American Legion Auxiliary, along with North Mac Schools, will be hosting 

a Military Night at the football game against Gillespie on Friday, October 7th.  As part of the 

event, we would like to honor all active military and veterans (living and deceased), from both 

the Gillespie and North Mac communities and surrounding areas. 

Those who attend the game will be honored during half time and will receive free admission to 

the game.  If you are unable to attend, but would still like to be recognized, and/or know 

someone who should be, please fill out the form below and submit the information.  You can 

either send it by email to riffey4@royell.net or mail it to Melonee Riffey, 222 S Blair Street, 

Virden, IL  62690. 

We will need all information returned by Monday, September 26th so that we can properly 

coordinate and ensure a smooth and honorable presentation such an event deserves. 

We hope this will be a special night for military and veterans from both our and nearby 

communities, and an enjoyable football game. 

 

 

Please provide the following information: 

 

Name: __________________________________________ 

 

Rank: ___________________________________________ 

 

Branch of Service: _________________________________ 

 

Years of Service: __________________________________ 

 

Plan on Attending the Game:     Yes ____________      No______________ 

 

Please note if the veteran you would like honored is deceased. 

 

If you would like to include a picture, please do so. 
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